August 29, 2023

Dear parents, guardians and families,

Welcome Waverley families! We are looking forward to a new start to the school year on
Tuesday September 5th, 2023.

Here are our new class configurations and teacher assignments. Please note these
configurations could change in September, if student registrations change significantly:

AM Regular Kindergarten - Ms. Lisa Indarsingh, Room 18
AM Cogito Kindergarten - Mrs. Jeaneen Jacobs, Room 13
Cogito Grade 1 - Mrs. Sabina Jaciuk, Room 3

Cogito Grade 2 - Ms. Sarah Thomas & Mrs. Jeaneen Jacobs, Room 14
Grade 1/2 - Mrs. Michele Meijer, Room 19

Grade 2/3 - Ms. Alison Gooding, Room 4

Grade 4 - Mrs. Alysha Eslava, Room 8

Grade 5 - Mrs. Leann Douglas, Room 7

Grade 6 - Mr. Don Douglas, Room 6

Music - Mrs. Cathy Wiun

FSL & Grade 3 Math - Ms. Lisa Indarsingh, Room 9
Literacy & Numeracy Intervention - to be determined

You will receive an email from your child’s classroom teacher by 3:30 pm on Friday
September 1st, welcoming you to their class.

ARRIVAL
e School starts at 8:39 am and the meeting place for arrival is the schoolyard/tarmac area
e Students and parents can access the schoolyard through the gate at the west side
of the building (near the Waverley Daycare) OR past the staff parking lot on 68A

Ave.

e Staff members will be near these areas with class lists to welcome and assist
families as needed

e Meeting zones will be clearly marked and staff will be ready to greet children from 8:25
am - 8:39 am. Teachers will have class lists with them as well



e We will have a staff member greeting children who arrive by bus and directing them to
their meeting zones as well

e Parents who need to access the office can use the front doors
e |[f you arrive late, please use the front doors - just ring the buzzer!
DISMISSAL
e Students will be dismissed from the front doors of the school
e Meeting zones will be clearly marked out front and teachers will take students to
assigned spots on the lawn. Parents can pick up their children from their designated
spots

e Thursday is Early Dismissal at 2:30 pm for all students in grades 1 -6

e Kindergarten students are dismissed everyday at 11:35 am

We have been busy getting the school ready and we can’t wait to get the school year underway!

Thanks to all of you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, please
don’t hesitate to contact the office.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Barbara Davis, Principal
Waverley School



